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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ................... Earl Wightman
Team Captain ............... Saul Dangott
Speaker Intro.................. Tom Grimm
Thought/Pledge......... Dick Mortensen
Visitors  Intro................ Marty Larsen
Bulletin Editor........... John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic

Roving Microphone.........
Set-Up/Take-Down........ Clint Collier
Song Leader............... Doug Goodrich
Ticket Sales................ Andy Halperin
Birthdays.............................
Anniversaries................ Saul Dangott
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Upcoming  Events

This Week:  Tony Jiminez, Ideas to Action

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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2pm today is the cut-off for the next roster.  Make sure I
have your photo and all information correct.  No changes

allowed after 2pm today.
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Upcoming Meeting Programs

June 13  L. Saputo, M.D. on Alternative Medicine.
Presentation of $5,000 check to “Caring Homes” volun-
teer caregivers’ project.
June 20  Ted Fuller “Everybody Needs 12 Hugs a Day”

       Birthdays celebrated with Marv Epstein
June 27  No meeting.  Attend the demotion party on
Sunday June 25.
July 4  No meeting
July 11  Club Assembly
July 18 No meeting; attend the Family Picnic on Sun-
day July 16.
July 25 DARE program

June 11 “Service Above Self” Award Ceremony and
Party at Civic Park.  Mark you calendars for this an-
nual event honoring outstanding community service.
Nominations for this year’s honorees are now being ac-
cepted.
Sunday June 25th Demotion Party, 5:30pm to
9:30pm, Walnut Creek Community Center.  Turn the
“King” back into an “Earl”.  Free bar, steak buffet din-
ner, and fun.  $25 per person.
Sunday July 16th Family Picnic, Palmer School, 2pm.
Bring your spouses, children, and grandchildren for an
afternoon of fun.  Swimming, basketball, baseball, bicy-
cle riding, and more.  $5 adults and $3 children for hot-
dogs, hamburgers, chips, and soft drinks.  Signup with
Adrian Mendes or Lance Mendes.
Kohoku Exchange Student Host Families Needed
During August.  See Rod Uffindell to sign up to host
the visiting exchange student from the Rotary Club of
Kohoku, Japan.
Yosemite Weekend, September 28, 29, 30.  Sign up
and pay your $100 deposit now for the annual Club
weekend in Yosemite.  Checks are payable to Fletcher
Tyler, but send to Paul Fisher.
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2000-2001 Team Assignments
and Club Activity Sheets.
Please pick up a team assign-
ment sheet and complete and
return a Club activity sheet to
volunteer for committee assign-
ments for the upcoming Rotary
year.

Rotary Roster Update In Pro-
cess.  See Hari Boukis, or logon
to the Club website at
www.rotarywc.org to update your
name address, phone, fax,
email, etc. listings and picture
(if desired) for the 2000-2001
Roster book.  We need your
updated information immedi-
ately so that it will be in-
cluded in the new roster book
to be printed in early June.

The Sunshine Committee,
headed by Saul Dangott,
sends appropriate cards to
hospitalized, or ill-at-home
Rotarians.  But they need our

meeting that any cell phone or
beeper sounding off during the
meeting would cost the owner a
$500 recognition.  Insurance
exec, and Club member, Ray
Silva wasn’t quick enough on
the off switch.  His phone rang
two minutes after the President’s
announcement, and his phone
call ended up costing him $500.
Either times must be good in
San Jose; or Ray needs a better
calling plan.

Get Your Rotary Announce-
ments in the Bulletin

Our regular publishing dead-
line is Sunday night.  You can
phone your bulletin announce-
ments to John McClintic by
9:00pm on Sunday to be sure to
be included.  Call John at 930-
7352 and leave your message on
the answering machine, or ask
for fax or e-mail instructions.

help.  Please be sure to call Saul
at 932-0895 when you know of
a Club member who could bene-
fit from a message of good
cheer.

Yosemite Trip Money Due.  If
you have signed up for the an-
nual Yosemite weekend trip,
September 28, 29, 30, please
pay Fletcher Tyler $100 for your
deposit.  Make checks payable
to Fletcher Tyler because he ad-
vanced the hotel deposit on his
credit card.  Mail the checks to
Paul Fisher’s office.  See Paul
Fisher for possible additional
sign-ups.

News from Neighboring Clubs

Randy Hall, President of the Ro-
tary Club of San Jose, took a
page out of incoming Prez
Barry’s training manual, and did
him one better.  President Hall
recently announced at a Club

ANNOUNCEMENTS Sometimes even later last
minute arrangements can be
made, so call John anyway if
you have something to put in
the Bulletin.


